
From: Barbara Barden  
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 3:02 PM 
To: Planning 
Cc: 'Margaret Schankler'  
Subject: Site Plan for 542-544 N. Main 
 

Dear Planning Commission Members, 

I am writing in support of the site plan for the housing development 
proposed for 542-544 N. Main Street which will come before you on 
6/16/15.   

As residents of 538 N. Main Street, my husband I will live next door to the 
proposed project. This thoughtfully planned project is designed with 
consideration for our property line and therefore will feel less intrusive than 
a building that could have been much closer.  

The size, scale and careful design of this project make it a great addition to 
the neighborhood. We understand the project meets all zoning and planning 
requirements and will enhance the existing streetscape. We believe the new 
building will increase the property values in the neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Jean Barden 

Tom Carlson 

538 N. Main Street 

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

734.665.2428 
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